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Townsend, Erle

From: OJ Logue <ojlogue@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 21, 2024 3:58 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Advanced Clear Car II Progam

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I ish to express my opinion that I wish not to be required to purchase an Electric Vehicle but 

rather have the choice to select my vehicle. I find it peculiar that a petition of less than 200 

citizens can then be voted on by 7 board members. 

At the very least let your citizens weigh in on this matter and not be mandated to purchased 

an electric car. 

 

Owen J. Logue 

PO Box 575 

 Southwest Harbor, ME 04679 


